December 8, 2008
Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Luke 2:40 And the child grew, and waxed strong in spirit, filled with wisdom: and the grace of God
was upon him.

As we prepare to celebrate the wonderful birth of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ we pray that each of
you will have a blessed Christmas.

Family: We praise the Lord that after having blood work and a CAT Scan in Honolulu | did not have
cancer of the Prostate. There was a very large mass of blood vessels surrounding the enlarged Prostate
that the doctor was concerned about, but he said he would not recommend surgery unless | became
very symptomatic . During this time we received a phone call that our oldest son Aaron’s disease had
progressed and is causing some complications for him. After many long hours and days of prayer we felt
the Lord would have us take our furlough in order to come in and help get our son situated. We ask that
you pray for Aaron as he will be facing several surgeries and for us as we make decisions concerning his
care now and in the future.

Ministry: We praise the Lord for how He has blessed this year on Pohnpei. We have seen many come to
know Jesus Christ as their personnel Saviour in the ministry at Tomworolong and other villages. What a
joy it is to see those new babes in Christ grow and mature into faithful servants of the Lord. We praise
the Lord that He has allowed us to be a part of this wonderful ministry through your prayers and
sacrificial giving. What a joy it is to know that you have a part in all those lives that have been changed.
During our absence | have left the ministry at Tomworolong in good hands with Clayton Eliam (the
national that | have worked with for the last seven years). We are in constant contact via e-mail
concerning the ministry in Tomworolong. It is our desire to return to Pohnpei as soon as possible after
Aaron has recovered from his surgeries and is situated. During our time here we will be contacting our
supporting churches for meetings in 2009.

Again, we want to thank each of you for your faithfulness to be a part of this ministry throughout the
year. Your giving during these difficult economic times is a true testimony of your love for lost souls and
fulfilling the Great Commission. We pray that God will bless you in a tremendous way this Christmas!

Serving Christ in Micronesia,

The Milgrims (George, Patty and Priscilla)
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